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Dear John Doe,

As President of the Fountain Valley Police Officers’ Association (FVPOA), I want to
sincerely thank you for your support. Our mission is to aid our community by supporting
the brave men and women who serve as police officers for the city of Fountain Valley, and
comprise our membership. In order to meet our mission, we rely on the generosity of

individuals like you.

For the past 40 years, the FVPOA has been a vital community resource for our officers, who
in turn, serve and provide outreach to the community. Knowing we are not alone, and that
you support us, makes all the difference to us and our families. In deep appreciation and
support, we hope you will display our FVPOA 2016 Proud Supporter decal, which are only

available to our community supporters.
Stay informed! Sign up for our email list by visiting our website, www.fountainvalleypoa.com.

Contributions to the FVPOA are used solely to support our police officers, which includes
the families of fallen officers. We also believe that investing in the community is an activity
which benefits our officers, and so we are dedicated to providing support for local programs
that seek assistance. This program is NOT political in nature, and funds donated are
guaranteed to be used solely for the benefit of our members - the officers of the Fountain
Valley Police Dept. To learn more about our association please, visit us online at
www.fountainvalleypoa.com.

Wed love to have you visit our Facebook page; give us a “like,” and “follow” us on Twitter!

Sincerely yours,

(>O<SQTL\ =n.e

Joseph Zane, President
Fountain Valley Police Officers’ Association

PS. Donors who pledge $250 or more will receive a Toy K-9, Custom Plaque, and Lapel Pin. Donors
who p]cdge $500 or more will receive our new “Challcnge Coin”, Toy K-9, Custom Plaque, and
Lapel Pin. Any questions or concerns, please call 714-702-5091.



